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Memo to: LHS59 Classmates and Families 

Date: November 16, 2023 

Memo from: Editor of LHS59.org 

As time passes, and as more of us of the LHS Class 1959 pass away, I am 
reminded of my own mortality. So much so that after my recent first heart procedure 
and likely need to get stented up soon, I have decided to pay for 5 years in advance 
of the registration and hosting costs for the LHS59.org website that my son and I 
have been maintaining for more than 20 years. 
 
You answered my last call for donations to get up-to-date on past expenditures for 
LHS59.org, for which I am very grateful. Your letters, with the checks, where 
inspiring. In return, I sent them signed, hardback copies of my new book: 
“Anecdotes of a Lifetime: Memoirs of a Professional Geologist,” see: 
https://www.i2massociates.com/downloads/AnecdotesRelease2023.pdf  
 
If you can find even $25.00 in your budget to pay for the 5-Year Extension to the 
LHS59.org that would help with my wife’s shrinking budget on such things. The cost 
is $259.89 and that will pay for the website hosting costs to 2028, which should I 
check out, this will give you time to find a new editor and webmaster for your 
LHS59.org. If only ten of you could send me $25.00 (at the address below) that 
would cover the expense. 
 
I can tell you that, on the average, about 20 of you regularly check-in on the 
LHS59.org website for the news of our people. You will soon be receiving news of 
the 65th Reunion that is currently in the planning stage involving Charlotte 
Mulrooney and others for fall of 2024. 
 
Michael D. Campbell 
Editor of the LHS59.org Website 
25707 Madison Falls Lane 
Katy, Texas 77494 
713-248-1708 
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